COVID 19 POLICY

Following clarification by the Government that Devon falls into Tier 2, as from 2nd December 2020 we can confirm that we will be re-opening our facility hire of both arenas and the tracks with COVID protocols in place. The XC is now closed until the Spring.

We have undertaken further a Covid-19 risk assessment and the following protocols must be adhered to:

- 1. Bookings must be made online in advance.
- 2. Group lessons may take place, subject to the Rule of 6
- 3. Park a minimum of 10 metres apart.
- 4. Bring your own water.
- 5. Arrive and depart within 20 minutes of your start and finish time.
- 6. Strictly no access to stables, water taps or toilets.
- 7. Social distance at all times.
- 8. Use hand sanitiser (provided) or gloves (your own) prior to touching gate handles and poopickers.
- 9. If you feel unwell STAY AT HOME.
- 10. Please ride sensibly, STAY SAFE and protect the NHS

Please note that there is NO ACCESS TO ANY OTHER FACILITIES on site. There is also no provision for First Aid to be administered on site, and accordingly, we ask that you make sure that you ride sensibly during your session and within both yours and your horses' capability. The main office is now open and we may be contacted by mobile on either 07775880398 (Jo) or 07929032165 (Vicky).